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LETTER DATED 19 JULY 1992 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF IRAQ TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF
THE SECURITY COUNCIL

With a view to dealing with the predicament relating to the building of
the Ministry of Agriculture and Irrigation, my Government makes the following
proposal:

"Iraq shall invite a group of experts from the States of the
Non-Aligned Movement and possibly from other States, such as China,
Austria and Sweden, to visit the building of the Ministry of Agriculture
and Irrigation and to inspect its contents in order to ascertain that no
materials or documentation relevant to resolution 687 (1991) are
present. Such visit shall be outside the mandate of the Special
Commission."

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated to the
members of the Security Council as a document of the Security Council, and I
shall be glad to convey to my Government any clarifications that you may seek,
regarding the implementation of the above-mentioned proposal.

(Signed) Abd al-Amir AL-ANBARI
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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